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FROM: Dianne Brandi
Executive Vice President
Legal and Business Affairs

STREET ADDRESS: 1211 Avenue of the Americas

15" Floor
New York, New York 10036

FAXNO..  (212)301-5785
PHONE NO.: (212) 301-3441

TO: MR. VINCENT WARREN / MR. WILLIAM QUIGLEY

RE: GLENN BECK
MESSAGE: Dear Gentlemen,

Please see attached letter. Thank you.
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DATE: January 21, 2011

The information contained in this facsimile is confidential information intended only for
the use of the individual or entity named above and may be legally privileged, If the
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copy of this facsimile is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this facsimile in error, please immediately notify us by telephone and return the
original facsimile to us at the address provided above,

CORPORATION COMPANY.
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1211 Avenue of the Americas
New Yark, Mew York 10036
Phone 212.301.3441 Fax 212.301.5785

Dlanne Brand!

Executive Vice President
Legal and Business Affairs

January 21, 2011

Via Facsimile: 212-614-6499
And Regular U.S. Mai] Transmission

Mr, Vincent Warren
Executive Director

Mr, William Quigley
Legal Director

Center for Constitutional Rights
666 Broadway, 7" Floor
New York, New York 10012

Dear Messrs. Warren and Quigley:

We are in receipt of your letter to Roger Ailes dated January 20, 2011 which we
received this morning via messenger, We note the letter was publicly disseminated
yesterday attached to a related press release. Therefore, we doubt this is a sincere effort
on your part to stop hostile public speech, but rather an attempt to create ill will for our
company. In fact, most of your letter concerns posts made on theblaze.com, a website
having nothing at all to do with Fox News.

That said, we did look into the items made in your letter insofar as they relate to
Mr, Beck’s services for Fox News. There were only two such entries, i.e. portions of the
January 12" and January 17" program. On many episodes of Mr. Beck’s program,
including the January 12" episode, we note that Mr. Beck specifically denounces
violence, regardless of ideological motivations, and hag steadfastly defended everyone’s
right to freedom of speech, including Ms. Piven.

You should also know that Mr. Beck has been covering Ms. Piven’s teachings,
writings, and pronouncements for many months. Ms. Piven is a prominent political
activist and scholar, and Mr. Beck uses Ms. Piven’s own words, taken from articles,
speeches and video clips, where she explains her theories and teachings.
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With regard to theblaze.com, please contact Christopher Balfe, the CEO of Mr.
Beck’s company, Mercury Radio Arts. With regard to your quotes from September 13",
we could not find those on Mr. Beck’s television program. Mr. Balfe can address issues
concerning Mr. Beck’s radio program, Fox News neither owns nor has control over Mr.
Beck’s radio show.

This letter is written without waiving any of the rights and/or remedies of Fox
News and its parent and affiliated companies, all of which are hereby expressly reserved.

Very {ruly yours,
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Dianne Brandi



